
 
  

 

The Draft Lower Rio Grande Region 15 Regional Flood Plan 

is out for viewing at the following locations: 

• Upper Basin: South Texas Development Council  

 1002 Dicky Lane, Laredo TX 78043 

• Mid-Basin: HCCD1 offices in Edinburg, Tx  

 902 N Doolittle Rd, Edinburg, TX 78542 

• Lower-Basin: Cameron County Court House 

  1100 E. Monroe St. Dancy Building, Brownsville, TX 78520 

To review the Draft Regional Flood Plan and other planning documents online, please 

visit www.region15lrg.org.  

The Lower Rio Grande Regional Flood Planning Group invites you to attend one of the 

upcoming Public Meetings to learn about what’s included in the plan and provide 

comments on it.   

Upper Basin: 

Thursday, Oct. 13 @ 2- 3:30 PM 

Location: Joe A. Guerra Laredo Public Library 

1120 E. Calton Road, Laredo, TX 78540 

In-Person Meeting 

Mid and Lower Basin: 

Wednesday, Oct. 19 @ 2-3:30 PM. 

Location: Lower Rio Grande Valley Development Council 
Ken Jones Conference Room  
301 W Railroad, Weslaco, TX 78596 
Hybrid meeting (virtual and in-person) 

If you have any questions or would like to make comments about this Draft Regional 

Flood Plan, please contact Kristina Leal at kleal@halff.com or by phone at 956-867-3400. 

You may also reach Jaime Salazar at jaime.salazar@hcdd1.org  or by phone at 956-292-

7080, extension 5811. Comments may also be mailed to Halff Associates, Inc., Attn: 

Kristina Leal, 5000 West Military  Hwy, Ste. 100, McAllen, Texas 78503.  Public Comments 

must be received by October 31, 2022 for inclusion in the Final Regional Flood Plan.   
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